
 

Oil & Gas Division 
 
 
 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 5900 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
303.739.7010 
 

 
 
November 16, 2021 
 
 
 
Nancy Floyd 
Crestone Peak Resources  
34501 E Quincy Ave, Bldg #1 
Watkins, CO 80137 
 
Re: Second Submission Review– Lone Tree North Lateral Natural Gas Pipeline No 6 – Site Plan Amendment  

Application Number: DA-2235-06 
Case Number:  2020-6017-06 

 
Dear Ms. Floyd: 
 
Thank you for your second submission, which we started to process on Tuesday, October 26, 2021. We have 
reviewed it and found no outstanding issues or items that need to be updated. Your administrative decision date is 
set for Wednesday, November 17, 2021. 
 
As always, if you have any comments or concerns, please contact me. I can be reached at 
cmbrown@auroragov.org or 303-739-6824.  
 
Sincerely, 

Colin Brown, Senior Planner 
Oil and Gas Division - City of Aurora 
 
cc: Melinda Lundquist, Westwood Professional Services Inc. 10333 E Dry Creek Rd Ste 240 Englewood CO 80112 

Scott Campbell, Neighborhood Liaison 
Laura Rickhoff, ODA 
Filed: K:\$DA\2235-06rev2.rtf 
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